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Topeka, Kansas.

Dear mrrays

I am very happy to receive your letters &r September 21
and October 19. T assure you both were very welcome and you
may rest assured that you have my sincere friendship and well
wishes. .
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help himself, and I am guite sure that you belong in that
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fie practice on Yondey and Vednesday nights from 7 to 9,
and I would be delighted t© have you and Ernie come down any
time that you can. I believe you can do more for Jack Ballard
than any men that I know of ¢ You are big and rangy and about
his size and you can teach him more needful technique than any-
one else, So we will be looking for you, Murray, whenever you
can come, and it will be a pleasure to see you.

Sincerely yours,

Director of Fhysical Education,
Varsity Basketball Coach,




